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Special Note:

First of all | want to express our sincere thanks to Christine
Pinnington our outgoing Editor for the excellent work she has
done in the design and presentation of ‘Concept’, our
Contemporary Group newsletter. We wish her well for the
future and look forward to seeing the fruit of her projects.

We must apologise for the interruption in the production of
our Concept Newsletter. Unfortunately nobody was able to
take responsibility as interim Editor at this time. As you may
imagine we are all volunteers and have been busy with our
other tasks.

We had one response to our plea for a new Editor who, after
due consideration, was deemed not suitable. However we are
pleased to announce that we now have a volunteer — Lyn
Newton who has agreed to take on the job of Editor and will
be supported by Christine. Watch this space!

| would like to take this opportunity to remind all
Contemporary Group members that details of future events,
reports of CG regional group meetings and members blogs
can be found on our Group pages of the RPS website.

Contact details for Sean Goodhart, our webmaster and
regional coordinators can be found in the back of the CG
Journal.

We would also like to feature members projects in future
editions of Concept and Lyn will provide contact details in her
first publication. | look forward to seeing your projects and
images....

Best wishes to Lyn in her new post...

Peter Ellis LRPS
Deputy Chair
RPS Contemporary Group
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